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16th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Clubs at Howes – Summer 2018 
 
We are delighted to let you know that we have a wide range of clubs that will start in 
the week beginning 23rd April.  
 
Some of our clubs have very limited places and we will be offering these places on a 
first come, first served basis.  
 
 
Important information 
We are lucky that many clubs are run by members of staff in their own time and 
these clubs are free of charge to all pupils.   
 
We have a number of clubs that are run by very experienced coaches. We have 
to pay the coaches their professional rates. We are very pleased that we are 
able to cover some of these costs, which means that we are able to offer these 
clubs at very subsidised rates. However, if there is not enough interest in the 
coach-led clubs or if we do not receive the fees, sadly we will have to cancel 
them. 
 
Places will be allocated to these clubs on receipt of payment (cheque, cash or SIMS 
AGORA). 
 
Due to limited government funding, families who are in receipt of income-based free 
school meals are exempt from club charges. See the school office for more 
information. 
 
 
Please return the attached clubs list on Tuesday 17th April.  
 
Mrs Bollands 
 
 
 
 
 
       


